
"  

N e w s l e t t e r  
Registered charity number 1126334  

September 2017  

M e e t  t h e  

C o m m i t t e e  

¶ Caroline Simpson ñ 

Chair  

¶ Elsa Stancliffe ñ

Treasurer  

¶ Keeley Manley ñ

Secretary  

Next meeting...  
Wednesday 

11/10/17 4:30pm  

in the Infant 

School, please 

come and join us, 

have a cuppa and 

share your ideas.  

Children wel come. 
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Match Funding  
Match funding is money for little work. The company you work for may offer 

this scheme, ask your manager or HR. All it usually means is that when you 

help organise an event (i.e run a game/stall) the company you work for will 

match what FABSS raise. It can sometimes double our profits.  

Companies who may match fund include Asda, Boots, Sky, Sainsburys, 

Tesco, Marks & Spencers.   

More information can be found on our website.  

Match Funding  

 
I would like some more information about Match Funding.  

 

Name .............................................................................. 

 

Childõs name & class..................................................... 

 

Telephone ...........................................Email ......................................................................... 
 

We will email or send information via you childõs class 

We hope everyone has had a lovely summer. We are looking       

forward to the next school year, with many exciting fundraising 

events planned. 

Our next meeting is Wednesday 11th October at 4.30pm in the  

Infant School. If you would like to attend and would like some 

more information please contact us on 07948 998236 or            

enquiries@fabss.org.uk  

 

Upcoming Events  

We are currently planning for the Fashion Show on Friday 10th 

November (more details overleaf) and Winter Wonderland on   

Friday 8th December ñmore details to follow. Please like our      

Facebook and Twitter page to keep up to date.  

 

Christmas Raffle  

We are looking for prizes for the raffle we will be running at  

Winter Wonderland. If you are able to donate or know anyone who 

may be able to help please contact us.  


